
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 

14th January 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are delighted to inform you that the Banks Road Holiday Club will once again be open 
during the February holiday. 
 

The Holiday Club will take place on: 
 

Monday 14th to Wednesday 16th February 2022 
 

Opening hours 
 
The Holiday Club will be open from 8.30am – 4.30pm each day. 
 
Who can attend? 
 
The Holiday club will be open to all children who attend Banks Road Infant & Nursery 
School and their older siblings up to the age of 11 years.   
 
How to book 
 
For this Holiday Club we will be taking bookings via an online booking form.  Please follow 
the link below to access the form. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come 
first served basis.  You will receive confirmation of your booking via email from the school 
office. 
 

https://forms.gle/BH3mL3irzW5CczfD6 
 
Prices 
 

The Holiday club will be £25 per day.  Please do not send any payment until 
you have received confirmation of your booking from the School Office. 
 
Please note, in order to ensure correct staffing ratios, we require an accurate idea of how 
many children are attending each session.  Therefore, any holiday club sessions must be 
paid for in advance of the half term.  
 
Cancellation, unless for illness, will be non-refundable. 
 

https://forms.gle/BH3mL3irzW5CczfD6


 

  

What activities can we offer? 
 
Throughout the week there will be plenty of activities on offer, to suit all ages and interests.  
 

There will also be plenty of time to get outside with sports, outdoor games, and use of the outdoor 
play equipment available to access throughout the day. 
 
Food and drink 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch.  No food will be provided during the holiday club, 
however drinks will be available at all times. 
 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the online form.  If your child is attending 
our holiday club for the first time, you will then be sent an application pack which must be 
completed prior to your child attending.  All bookings must be paid for in advance.  As previously 
mentioned, the limited spaces will mean that we will allocate places on a first come first serve 
basis.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Carole Clemens 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


